

CS A

Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President
I. Susan Kattula, Vice President
Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Secretary
Carl Weckerle, Treasurer
Leah A. Berdy, Trustee
Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee
Brian White, Trustee

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

November 10, 2021

Dear WCS Community,

Parent-Teacher Conferences on November 22 & 23, 2021, will be held virtually like we did last year instead of in-person at the school. Scheduling information will come from your child's school.

I am pleased to report that our recent districtwide testing shows that our drinking water continues to be safe. During the pandemic when schools were closed, our facilities division continued to run our fountains and faucets throughout the district to keep the pipes clear and the water flowing. During our first testing sessions this summer, we only had a few locations in the district that had slightly elevated levels that needed extra flushing, which was completed during September. In addition, we have filtered water bottle stations in every school in the district. If you are interested in the water test results, please visit wcskids.net, and direct any questions to info@wcskids.net.

I appreciate your continued support and please take time to participate in parent-teacher conferences if you are able to do so. Your participation sets high expectations for your children, which are one of the most important factors in their future success.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent





10نوفمبر / تشرين الثاني 2021

عزيزي WCS المجتمع ،

ستعقد مؤتمرات أولياء الأمور والمعلمين في 22 و23 نوفمبر 2021 تقريبا كما فعلنا في العام الماضي بدلا من عقدها شخصيا في المدرسة. سيتم تقديم معلومات الجدولة من مدرسة طفلك.

ويسرني أن أبلغكم بأن اختباراتنا الأخيرة على نطاق المقاطعة تبين أن مياه الشرب لدينا لا تزال آمنة. خلال الجائحة عندما أغلقت المدارس، واصل قسم المرافق لدينا تشغيل نوافيرنا وصنابيرنا في جميع أنحاء المنطقة للحفاظ على الأنابيب واضحة والمياه المتدفقة. خلال جلسات الاختبار الأولى هذا الصيف، لم يكن لدينا سوى عدد قليل من المواقع في المنطقة التي كانت مستويات مرتفعة قليلا التي تحتاج إلى مسح إضافية، والتي تم الانتهاء منها خلال سبتمبر. بالإضافة إلى ذلك، قمنا بتصفية محطات زجاجات المياه في كل مدرسة في المنطقة. إذا كنت مهتما بنتائج اختبار المياه، يرجى زيارة wcskids.net وتوجيه أي أسئلة إلى .

وأنا أقدر دعمكم المستمر، وأرجو أن تأخذوا بعض الوقت للمشاركة في مؤتمرات الآباء والمعلمين إذا كنت قادرا على القيام بذلك. مشاركتكم تضع توقعات كبيرة لأطفالكم، والتي هي واحدة من أهم العوامل في نجاحهم في المستقبل.

اخلاص

روبرت د. ليفرنوا، دكتوراه

المشرف